
I oppose this bill and even more so I oppose the amendment that was added late without the public ability to see. The association of 
counties voted unanimously against Cap and Trade. This bill is a wolf in sheep's clothing and will impact the majority of Oregonians. 
Please join me in opposing this bill and work better at transparency in Salem.


